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Terry Dawson of the Indianapolis office was quoted in an article, “How to
Respond to Employees Who Want to Bring Guns to Work,” published by
the Society for Human Resource Management (SHRM) on Oct. 19.
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https://www.shrm.org/resourcesandtools/legal-and-compliance/state-and-local-updates/pages/guns-at-work-state-laws.aspx?widget=mostpopular1&spReportId=MTE0MjQ2MjA4MwS2

